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Welcome back—We hope you had a great Easter break. We are so excited 
for Summer 1! Our new topic is called ‘Extreme Earth’. This topic is all 
about the natural disasters people around the world live through. We will 
be exploring volcanoes, tornadoes, earthquakes and tsunamis!  
 
We have a very exciting half term planned. Remember to stay up to date 
with our class on Dojo. If you ever need any help, have any questions or 
would like to give me additional information about your child, please 
don’t hesitate to speak to us after school or ring the office to make an ap-
pointment. 

In Love to Read this half term we will our learning will centre around 

historical fiction as we read our class text—Escape from Pompeii by 

Christina Balit. Then, we will be focusing on Weather haiku poetry.  In 

Writing we will be finishing our non-chronological report on an arctic 

animal. We will then be looking at poetry on volcanoes leading up to 

writing our own.  

In Maths this half term, we will be continuing our work on fractions 

before moving on to decimals. 

Times tables are extremely important in Year 4, with a ‘Times Tables 

Check’ taking place this Summer Term. Please use Times Tables       

Rockstars as much as possible at home to learn all times tables. 

In Science, we will be exploring Electricity as it is important the chil-

dren have a good understanding of circuits and switches for our DT 

project this half term. We will be learning about battery and mains 

powered objects, switches, circuits, insulators and conductors. 

https://www.kirkstall-st-stephens.leeds.sch.uk/


PE is on Thursdays this half term. Please wear your school PE kit on 

this day— plain red t-shirt, navy shorts or trousers and black 

pumps.  

Swimming — We will be going swimming on Wednesdays. Please 

bring a bag to school that contains a swimming costume/trunks, a  

towel and goggles if needed. 

Year 4 homework will be sent out every week on Wednesday and 

should be returned by the following Wednesday morning. If anyone 

needs any extra guidance, feel free to contact us. Spare copies of 

homework are available in class. 

In DT we will be designing, making and evaluating a lamp. 

In Music, we will be looking at ‘Blackbird’ pop music in the style of The 

Beatles. 
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In Computing, we will be learning about e-safety and how reliable in-

formation is on the internet. Children will also be reminded about age 

appropriate games as these have a lot of damaging effects to pupils 

when exposed under the age advised.  

https://www.kirkstall-st-stephens.leeds.sch.uk/



